
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
8 August 2010 
 
The Editor 
The Straits Times Forum 
 

  

 
Dear Editor, 
 
 
THANK YOU FOR FEEDBACK – ALOHA RESORTS 
 
 
            We thank Mr Kamar Lim for his feedback on directions and telephone listing on 
government chalets (ST, 6 Aug). Information on Aloha Resorts and telephone contact 
can be found at http://www.aloharesorts.com.sg. For easy reference, the telephone 
contact: 65819033. We will look into improving the information display.  
 
 
 
KONG KUM PECK (MS) 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR (BENEFITS) 
PUBLIC SERVICE DIVISION 
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